
  sort 5130 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  sort 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural masculine
or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these (persons or
things): -- such, their, these (things), they, this {sort},
those.[ql

  such 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural masculine
or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these (persons or
things): -- {such}, their, these (things), they, this sort,
those.[ql

  their 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural
masculine or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these
(persons or things): -- such, {their}, these (things), they,
this sort, those.[ql

  these 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural
masculine or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these
(persons or things): -- such, their, {these} (things), they,
this sort, those.[ql

  they 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural masculine
or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these (persons or
things): -- such, their, these (things), {they}, this sort,
those.[ql

  things 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural
masculine or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these
(persons or things): -- such, their, these ({things}), they,
this sort, those.[ql

  this 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural masculine
or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these (persons or
things): -- such, their, these (things), they, {this} sort,
those.[ql

  those 5130 # touton {too'-tone}; genitive case plural
masculine or neuter of 3778; of (from or concerning) these
(persons or things): -- such, their, these (things), they, this
sort, {those}.[ql
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